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March 25, 2020 
 
 
Dear Students, 
 
Due to the change in the academic calendar, registration for fall 2020 courses will take place beginning a week 
later than originally scheduled.  
 
Rising Seniors (Class of 2021): Thursday, April 16 
Rising Juniors (Class of 2022): Thursday, April 23  
Rising Sophomores (Class of 2023): Thursday, April 30 
 
As you begin to think about registration we encourage you to look at the schedule of courses and the 2020-21 
Course Catalog.  
 
Additionally, to avoid challenges for students living outside the Eastern time zone, we will be handling 
registration differently; it will not require you to log into MyBanner. Look for an email next week with 
more information.  
 


